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Kovic & Roseff Demand Sussex Swamp “Republicans”
Return Biden Union Money

Franklin, New Jersey – Robert D. Kovic and Harvey S. Roseff, candidates for Sussex County Commissioner in the 
upcoming Republican primary, question the motives of the Sussex County Republican Committee which recently 
accepted $5,000 from the pro-Biden gas tax union, Local 825. “No Republican organization should be in bed with a union 
that has supported Barack Obama, Hillary Clinton and Joe Biden,” Roseff said. “Sussex County Republicans should never 
be captured and financially dependent on the biggest pro-Biden union in New Jersey.”

Kovic and Roseff have also announced their endorsement of Donald J. Trump in the full understanding that this must 
happen to begin a process of correction both in Sussex County and Washington DC.

Kovic’s and Roseff’s principal opponent in the upcoming primary is incumbent Commissioner Chris Carney who is a 
member of Local 825 and helped the union advocate for the painful and controversial GAS TAX.

"We support President Trump because President Trump puts America First,” said Kovic. “We’re committed to putting 
Sussex County first and draining the swamp in Newton. Under our leadership, we’ll put an end to no-show jobs, raiding of 
the orphans’ and injured children’s trust fund to create jobs for political cronies and fight to keep the Sussex County GOP 
independent of unions that support Biden and the notorious GAS TAX.”

“Families are suffering, and businesses have been weakened by the onerous gas tax implemented by Carney and his pro-
Biden cronies in the union,” Kovic said. “Incumbent politicians like Joe Biden, Phil Murphy and Chris Carney have failed the 
people of Sussex County over and over again.”

Kovic is currently representing America First Republican candidates in the well-publicized lawsuit challenging the 
unconstitutional line ballot design that Republicans will be subjected in the June Primary. Kovic is fighting for fair primary 
elections.

“Republican county organizations are virtually united in protecting “the Line” because the Line protects pro Biden, pro-gas 
tax ‘Republicans,’” Roseff said. “Rob has been an unsung hero in the fight for election integrity and open primaries where 
real conservatives are not discriminated against. Real Republicans can win when there is an equal playing field. It’s time 
Republicans on the Sussex County Board of Commissioners are real conservatives like Rob and I.”
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